
From: PSC Public Information Officer
To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: FW: Requesting intervention: case #2020-00290
Date: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 5:01:24 PM

From: D Brenaman 
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 5:23 PM
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Requesting intervention: case #2020-00290

December 7, 2020

I am writing in response to the recent letter I received from Bluegrass Water Utility Operating
Company regarding their purchase of the Delaplain Disposal Company.  This communication
outlined a dramatic increase in my sewer only bill from $12.50 a month to $96.14 a month,
which is nearly a 700% increase.  This unprecedented rate hike poses a financial burden on
someone with a fixed income, such as myself, who does not have the luxury of picking up
extra hours at work to finance whatever shortfalls there may be.  This matter seems very
unreasonable, and is a great cause for concern.

I am asking for intervention by the PSC regarding the excessive increase BWUOC is
requesting in Case #2020-00290.  I appreciate your assistance in this matter.

Respectfully,
Janice True
Deer Run Estates
177 Fallow Circle
Georgetown, KY  40324

DEC 16 2020




